
JULY 14 · JOE PARKS ATHLETIC COMPLEX, BYRON

You’re Invited!

Everyone is welcome to this family-friendly

event dedicated to raising awareness,

showing solidarity with our ALS community,

and fundraising to support individuals living

with ALS in our community.

Did You Know?
ALS United Greater Chicago

has been serving our local ALS

community for 20 years.

Join us at the Joe Parks Athletic Complex

in Byron on Sunday, July 14, 2024. 

Check-in starts at 8:30 AM and the Walk

begins at 10:00 AM.

Together, we can make a meaningful

impact by uniting against ALS and offering

support to those affected. Let's come

together and end ALS.

Register or donate today 
at walkalsnorthernil.org.

ALS United Greater Chicago
5315 N Clark St #650, Chicago, IL 60640
alsunitedchicago.org  |  312-932-0000 


